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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

14
th

 July 2023 

 

Second hand uniform request 

 

Dear Parents and carers of Year 2 children, 

 

As your little one is preparing to leave our school and embark on their new adventure, we are 

writing to ask if you would consider donating any second-hand uniform that your child no 

longer needs to our school. We would be grateful for any uniform, PE kit and knickers/pants 

so that we can keep our second hand uniform shop well stocked and also have spare PE kit 

and underwear for the children to use, when needed, throughout the year. 

 

We would also welcome any costume donations from any dress up days your child has 

participated in that they no longer play with. 

 

If you do have any donations, please could you drop them into the school office. If you would 

like to leave them with us on the last day of term, we will ensure they are washed and ready 

to use by September. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak with a member of our office team, who will be happy 

to help you. 

 

                   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Clare Tantrum 

Headteacher  
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